STATE OF CALIFORNIA
PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

505 Van Ness Avenue San Francisco, CA 94102
WWW.CpUuc.ca.gov

July 11, 2008

Mr. Deane Leavenworth

Vice President, External Affairs
Time Warner Cable

550 North Continental Boulevard
El Segundo, CA 90245

Dear Mr. Leavenworth:

The Commission has determined that the application for an amended state video
franchise submitted by Time Warner Entertainment Company, L.P. on June 12, 2008 is
incomplete. The shapefile defining the current franchise footprint needs modification.
Staff has arranged time with Time Warner personnel next week to resolve remaining
questions. The Commission will make a further determination of completeness within 30

days of receiving the modified shapefile.

Should you have any questions, please contact Michael Morris, at 415.703.2112.

Sincerely,

Paul Clanon
Executive Director



